LANSMAN'’S DAY CAMP

103 Murphy Road
Woodbourne, NY 12788

(845) 434-8480
LansmansDayCamp@gmail.com
WOODBOURNE, N.Y.  www.lansmansdaycamp.com

Dear Parents,

Our number one priority is the well-being and safety of every Lansman's camper. Our world is very
much a cyber one. As parents, we completely understand the importance of having clear lines of
communication when our children are in the care of others; however, it is the camp's policy that cell
phones are prohibited. You will, without a doubt, have every opportunity to speak to your child by
calling the camp office direct%/. One counselor from every age group will have a walkie-talkie at all
times, allowing the office staff to relay messages and have open lines of communication every day
during the summer. Cell phones, unfortunately, create a distraction to the camp experience and
environment. Again, our priority and responsibility are to protect each camper from bullying, including
cyberbullying. Campers found using a cell phone will have it confiscated and returned to you at pick
up. Also, Lansman's Day Camp can not and will not be held responsible for any lost or stolen cell
phones.

We want to thank you in advance for your support and understanding. All business aside, let the
summer and fun begin!!!

Sincerely,

Adam & Qynn Schumer



